



November 2019

Dear Friend of ELEEF,

This year The East Longmeadow Educational Endowment Fund (ELEEF) will be celebrating its 25<sup>th</sup> year of Grant Giving, and we invite you to be part of this special celebration.

ELEEF is a non-profit organization whose purpose is exclusively educational and charitable with the primary goal of enhancing the educational opportunities offered in all of the East Longmeadow public schools. Since 1995, \$400,000 has been awarded to the five public schools in East Longmeadow.

Our main fundraiser is our Winter Charity Gala which will be held on February 8, 2020 at The Starting Gate at GreatHorse. We have a wonderful evening planned featuring grantee awards, cocktails, dinner buffet, live auction and dancing.

ELEEF is again inviting individuals and local businesses to show their support through personal/corporate sponsorship, while gaining recognition for your patronage.

The attached form provides details of the levels of sponsorship and I ask that you please take the opportunity to invest in our school children so we can reach our goal of "Excellence in Education".

Thank you in advance for your support.

Sincerely,

Dean Dagnoli ELEEF President 413-896-4063 <u>dean.dagnoli@ubs.com</u>